Westlake High School 
Track Team Parent Meeting

 Boys and Girls

Freshman, JV and Varsity
Monday, February 3, 2014
6:00 pm

Chap Court (not the Chap Room)
Please attend if your child is planning to run track events or participate in field events during the upcoming spring track season. Orders for UIL merchandise will be taken so bring your check books or cash. 

Please be ready to volunteer your time for the
Chap Relays on Saturday, February 22nd
We need many parent volunteers to help make our only fund-raising event a success! Volunteer sign-up sheets will be available at the parent meeting.  Financial donations to cover the cost of medals and the WHS stadium rental will be accepted as well!!
